
9.6/10 – Overall Member Satisfaction

“I never worry about electricity because I trust that Salem Electric 
will do what is needed to fix issues and safeguard against hazards.”

9/10 – Member Loyalty

“Salem Electric is one of the finest community businesses that  
I have come across. They are top-notch.”

4.5/5 – Charging Reasonable Rates

“Very satisfied with your efforts to keep rates down.”

4.7/5 – Having Members’ Best Interests at Heart

“They are easy to talk to when I go into the office.”

4.8/5 – Restoring Power Quickly After an Outage

“Have had very few outages in the last 8 years… 
keep up the good work.”
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All regular board meetings are held at 6 PM at Salem Electric, 633 7th Street NW, Salem, Oregon
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Board Action:

Manager’s Report:

MARCH 2019

The board approved sending two students to the National Rural Electric 
Cooperative Association’s Youth Tour in Washington D.C.

Staff presented the 2018 year-end report including a breakdown of 
residential, general service, and street light accounts. Power costs were 
below budget. An accounting rule change now requires that unbilled 
revenue be reported.

In 2018 Salem Electric sustained 44 interruptions with an average outage 
time of 24.83 minutes per member. 

Salem Electric received over 57,000 phone calls and more than 28,000 
people visited the office in 2018. Energy efficiency measures saved  
3.1 million kWhs.

IT deployed Windows 10 and improved SE’s security environment. 

Salem Electric purchased 735 9th Street NW. Future plans for the 
property are being discussed. For more information

visit us at
SalemElectric.com

Like us on
Facebook

If you’d like to learn more 
about the electric utility 
industry and how your co-
op works for you, consider 
running for a position on 
the Salem Electric Board  
of Directors!

Salem Electric is guided by 
our seven-member board 
of directors who are elected 
by our members. The role 
of a director is important. 
Board decisions affect rates, 
reliability, and the co-op’s 
strategic objectives.

The board has two 
positions up for election 
this spring. For more 
information, contact us at 
503-362-3601. A 

Seeking 
Board 
Members

The Results Are In!
I n our quest for continuous improvement, last October we 

hired the National Rural Electric Cooperative Association 
(NRECA) to conduct a residential member survey. The 

survey, given by phone and email, consisted of twelve questions 
covering a variety of topics ranging from convenient payment 
options to supporting the community. 

We are proud to report that the survey showed our overall 
member satisfaction is exceptionally high! Thank you to the 
members who participated in the survey. Your feedback is 
essential as we consider future programs and services. A

Administrative 
Services:
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In April you will receive your ballot and election information 
for May’s Annual Meeting. This year’s ballot includes proposed 
changes to Salem Electric’s Bylaws and the Articles of 
Incorporation, as well as director elections. If you would like 
more information on the proposed changes before voting, 
attend our Election Information Meeting on Tuesday, April 23, 
5:00 – 5:45 p.m. in the Salem Electric Board Room.

From a director   CINDY CONDON

Board Work is Important Work

Salem Electric’s board is filled with people 
like you, members of the cooperative with 
an interest in how Salem Electric fulfills its 

mission to its members and the communities it 
serves. In May, our members have the opportunity 
to vote for directors to serve on the board.

As a Salem Electric member for over 30 years, I 
am embarrassed to say I was one of the members 
who often ignored voting for board members and 
didn’t attend many Annual Meetings. I did not 
take my duties of membership seriously. Now, as a 
member of the board, I understand the importance 
of member engagement and oversight. The board 
has the awesome responsibility of setting the 
long-term vision for our cooperative. It is important 
work. If you are interested in a challenging 

position that will touch the lives of people in your 
community, please consider running for the Salem 
Electric board.

Even if you are not interested in running for the 
board, please consider attending a board meeting, 
or our Annual Membership Meeting in May, and 
vote for the board candidate that best reflects your 
views and aspirations for the future of Salem Electric. 
Directors are anxious to hear from members. Our 
email addresses are on the Salem Electric website, 
please use them. We need your input to meet the 
needs of the member community.

I hope to see you as a candidate, at a 
board meeting, or at the Salem Electric Annual 
Membership Meeting on May 7, 2019,  
6:00 p.m. at Roth’s West Salem. A
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Spring into Savings 
Energy Saving Tips
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Life in the Pacific Northwest is shaped by 
the Columbia River and all it has to offer. 
From clean energy to clean air, this iconic 

waterway is forever giving. 
It fuels the cleanest power system in 

the nation. Dams in the Columbia River Basin 
produce more electricity than any other North 
American river and provide nearly 60 percent 
of the Northwest’s electricity; and 90 percent 
is renewable energy with no emissions or other 
waste products.  

It makes deserts bloom. Six percent of 
the Columbia Basin’s yearly runoff irrigates 
almost 8 million acres of Northwest farmland. 
This once-arid land produces about half of the 
nation’s vegetables and 25 percent of its fruits 
and nuts – from the grapes that put Oregon’s 
Pinot Noir on the map, to the plentiful crops 
that fill Washington’s roadside fruit stands. 

It’s the cleanest way to move cargo. 
The quality goods produced in the Northwest, 
including tons of wheat and other grains, are 
sent to far-away markets on barges over a 
marine highway, keeping 700,000 trucks and 
their carbon emissions off our roads each year. 

The mighty Columbia supports a 
magnificent quality of life. It’s why we call it 
the Great Northwest. A

Clean Energy: The Northwest Way of Life

 Cooling and heating are typically the 
single largest expense in the home, so 

being smart about how you use your heat 
pump can make a significant difference 
in your bill. Set your thermostat to 78 

degrees in the summer and 
68 degrees in the winter.

 Keep the oven door closed  
while cooking. Each time you open the 

oven door while cooking, the temperature 
drops by as much as 25 degrees, making 
the oven work harder to get back to the 

proper cooking temperature.

 Check for water leaks 
around your house. A leaky faucet 

wastes water and can waste electricity 
if it causes your water heater to 

run more often.

Diaper Drive
Salem Electric is a drop-off site for the 10th Annual Les Schwab Tire Center Diaper Drive. 

Donations of wipes, pull-ups, and diapers (they have an urgent need for sizes 4, 5, and 
6) benefit Family Building Blocks, a local non-profit that provides support services for 

local families. Now through April 30, bring 
your donations to Salem Electric’s office at 
633 7th Street NW.

Send cash donations to:
Family Building Blocks
Les Schwab Diaper Drive
2425 Lancaster Drive NE
Salem, OR 97305

If you have any questions, contact Julie Hilty 
at Family Building Blocks (503-566-2132).

Did you know clean air filters 
save 5-15% on your electric bill? 

Check your air filters monthly and 
replace or clean them as needed.
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Life in the Pacific Northwest is shaped by 
the Columbia River and all it has to offer. 
From clean energy to clean air, this iconic 
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American river and provide nearly 60 percent 
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is renewable energy with no emissions or other 
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marine highway, keeping 700,000 trucks and 
their carbon emissions off our roads each year. 

The mighty Columbia supports a 
magnificent quality of life. It’s why we call it 
the Great Northwest. A

Clean Energy: The Northwest Way of Life

 Cooling and heating are typically the 
single largest expense in the home, so 

being smart about how you use your heat 
pump can make a significant difference 
in your bill. Set your thermostat to 78 

degrees in the summer and 
68 degrees in the winter.

 Keep the oven door closed  
while cooking. Each time you open the 

oven door while cooking, the temperature 
drops by as much as 25 degrees, making 
the oven work harder to get back to the 

proper cooking temperature.

 Check for water leaks 
around your house. A leaky faucet 

wastes water and can waste electricity 
if it causes your water heater to 

run more often.

Diaper Drive
Salem Electric is a drop-off site for the 10th Annual Les Schwab Tire Center Diaper Drive. 

Donations of wipes, pull-ups, and diapers (they have an urgent need for sizes 4, 5, and 
6) benefit Family Building Blocks, a local non-profit that provides support services for 

local families. Now through April 30, bring 
your donations to Salem Electric’s office at 
633 7th Street NW.

Send cash donations to:
Family Building Blocks
Les Schwab Diaper Drive
2425 Lancaster Drive NE
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If you have any questions, contact Julie Hilty 
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9.6/10 – Overall Member Satisfaction

“I never worry about electricity because I trust that Salem Electric 
will do what is needed to fix issues and safeguard against hazards.”

9/10 – Member Loyalty

“Salem Electric is one of the finest community businesses that  
I have come across. They are top-notch.”

4.5/5 – Charging Reasonable Rates

“Very satisfied with your efforts to keep rates down.”

4.7/5 – Having Members’ Best Interests at Heart

“They are easy to talk to when I go into the office.”

4.8/5 – Restoring Power Quickly After an Outage

“Have had very few outages in the last 8 years… 
keep up the good work.”
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Cooperative Association’s Youth Tour in Washington D.C.
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residential, general service, and street light accounts. Power costs were 
below budget. An accounting rule change now requires that unbilled 
revenue be reported.

In 2018 Salem Electric sustained 44 interruptions with an average outage 
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I n our quest for continuous improvement, last October we 

hired the National Rural Electric Cooperative Association 
(NRECA) to conduct a residential member survey. The 

survey, given by phone and email, consisted of twelve questions 
covering a variety of topics ranging from convenient payment 
options to supporting the community. 

We are proud to report that the survey showed our overall 
member satisfaction is exceptionally high! Thank you to the 
members who participated in the survey. Your feedback is 
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In April you will receive your ballot and election information 
for May’s Annual Meeting. This year’s ballot includes proposed 
changes to Salem Electric’s Bylaws and the Articles of 
Incorporation, as well as director elections. If you would like 
more information on the proposed changes before voting, 
attend our Election Information Meeting on Tuesday, April 23, 
5:00 – 5:45 p.m. in the Salem Electric Board Room.

From a director   CINDY CONDON

Board Work is Important Work

Salem Electric’s board is filled with people 
like you, members of the cooperative with 
an interest in how Salem Electric fulfills its 

mission to its members and the communities it 
serves. In May, our members have the opportunity 
to vote for directors to serve on the board.

As a Salem Electric member for over 30 years, I 
am embarrassed to say I was one of the members 
who often ignored voting for board members and 
didn’t attend many Annual Meetings. I did not 
take my duties of membership seriously. Now, as a 
member of the board, I understand the importance 
of member engagement and oversight. The board 
has the awesome responsibility of setting the 
long-term vision for our cooperative. It is important 
work. If you are interested in a challenging 

position that will touch the lives of people in your 
community, please consider running for the Salem 
Electric board.

Even if you are not interested in running for the 
board, please consider attending a board meeting, 
or our Annual Membership Meeting in May, and 
vote for the board candidate that best reflects your 
views and aspirations for the future of Salem Electric. 
Directors are anxious to hear from members. Our 
email addresses are on the Salem Electric website, 
please use them. We need your input to meet the 
needs of the member community.

I hope to see you as a candidate, at a 
board meeting, or at the Salem Electric Annual 
Membership Meeting on May 7, 2019,  
6:00 p.m. at Roth’s West Salem. A
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